On May 14, 2007, Paulette Burdick asked the following question regarding CC1 Consultant Contract for Kristell Jones-Turner
 

REQUEST:
I'm unclear why a consultant needs to be hired to develop late start curriculum for meetings at the high school.
 RESPONSE:
Kristell Jones-Turner, as a district employee paid by a grant, developed high school late start packets for the last two years.  She moved to Georgia in January.  Using her grant-funded lapsed salary money, we were able to contract with Kristell and will be able to continue to contract with her to develop materials that can be used, modified, or enhanced for high school late start for the upcoming school year. 
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